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News in brief

• We’ve been asked
by our local
secondary school ,
River Academy, to
publ icise their
Amazon wish l ist.
They wil l use any books bought
to bui ld up a l ibrary as part of the
school ’s resources centre. I f you
would l ike to donate please go to
https://www.amazon.co.uk/hz/wi
shl ist/ls/2HHI77O1 8A4VT and let
them know you heard about it
through us.

• The counci l has proposed to
introduce more double yel low
l ines in Addison Road around the
junction with Printers Way. Many
residents have sent in objections,
supported by Bel l Tower, as
parking has already become
problematic after removal of
spaces as a result of the
Printworks development.

• Our next ‘Meet the Neighbours’
coffee morning wil l be held on 1 3
September, and we also hope to
hold a Macmil lan coffee morning
on 1 1 October. Detai ls to fol low.

• The Bel l Tower Community
Association 's committee for 2025-
26 is: Bob Murrant (Cha ir), Liz
Hobbs (Vice-Cha ir), David Nea le
(Secretary), J ake Marin-Hanson
(Treasurer), Jonathan Dart, Richard
Chand ler, Sand ie Gi l l , Barbara
Kenda l l , Mark Ra lph , Daff Chelan i
and Cristina Marin-Hanson.
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Time to
get

growing!

The time is rapidly approaching.
The tension is mounting. The
seeds, bulbs and plants are
growing and our judging team
are l imbering up as they prepare
to strol l around the area and pick
out 1 st, 2nd and 3rd place
winners. Prizes of John Lewis
vouchers courtesy of an
anonymous donor.

Yes, the famous Bel l Tower front
garden competition is back.

This year we are looking for wel l -
planned structure, lots of colour
and a good variety of plants. So
please email us with your name
and address to info@bel l -
tower.org.uk if you are interested
in taking part. The judging wil l
take place towards the end of July
or early August.

Bob Murrant

READY TO GO: volunteers on the Cholsey & Wal l ingford Rai lway (Photo: Jonathan Dart)

All aboard for a celebration




